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PLUM Committee Members,

With Los Angeles in a deep housing and homelessness crisis, the City absolutely cannot afford 
to leave any money that could potentially fund affordable housing on the table. Developers must 
pay their fair share of the TFAR Public Benefit fee if they want to build in Downtown Los Angeles.

Please ensure that luxury projects proposed for Downtown Los Angeles are properly assessed 
by an independent 3rd party that meets City Code requirements and not associated with the 
Project Applicant. TFAR projects must follow the rules and truly benefit the community by paying 
the full amount of the TFAR Public Benefit Payment, that is allocated for affordable housing.

Matthew Vu
vuma8790@student.laccd.edu 
5020 1/2 McKinley Ave 
Los Angeles, California 90011
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